
U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF PUBLIC NOTICE OF GROUND 

WATER PERMIT ACTION 

 
Under the authority of the Safe Drinking Water Act and Underground 

Injection Control (UIC) program regulations, the U.S. Environmental 

Protection Agency (EPA) Region 8 intends to issue Petro Waste 

Solutions, LLC, a Permit of Authorization, EPA# CO52329-10798, to inject 

in Class V Wells at 4995 York Street in the City and County of Denver, 

Colorado. This permit action would authorize the injection of treated 

hydrocarbon-contaminated water into the subsurface for the purpose of 

industrial wastewater disposal.  

The public notice, which requests comments on this action within 30 days, 

can be found at the EPA Region 8 UIC program’s website: 

http://www2.epa.gov/region8/underground-injection-control. Alternatively, 

the public may contact or call Craig Boomgaard at 

boomgaard.craig@epa.gov, 800-227-8917 extension 312-6794 or 303-

312-6794 to get a copy of the public notices and/or documentation 

associated with this action. 

Notification and details of any public comment period extension will be 

posted at the public comment web page address (listed above) only and 

will not be published in this newspaper. Interested parties on our email list 

will also be notified by email. If you wish to be added to our email list, 

please notify the permitting contact listed in this Notice. 

 

REGION 8 UNDERGROUND INJECTION CONTROL  

U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

1595 Wynkoop Street 

Mail Code: 8-P-UIC 

Denver, Colorado 80202-1129 

http://www2.epa.gov/region8/underground-injection-

control 

 


